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Marinus Boon

From: Marinus Boon
Sent: 23 August 2013 09:04 AM
To: 'mrabothata@environment.gov.za'; 'kbalutto@environment.gov.za'
Cc: Lionel Skeffers
Subject: Acknowledgement of receipt and acceptance of an amended application for

Environmental Authorisation Ref: 14/12/16/3/3/2/508 for the proposed Weskusfleur
Substation, Western Cape

Attachments: 10235092.pdf; 12636259.pdf

TrackingTracking: Recipient Delivery

'mrabothata@environment.gov.za'

'kbalutto@environment.gov.za'

Lionel Skeffers Delivered: 2013/08/23 09:04 AM

Hi Mmatlala & Kim,

Please refer to attached acknowledgement of receipt and acceptance of an amended application for Environmental
Authorisation Ref: 14/12/16/3/3/2/508 for the proposed Weskusfleur Substation, Western Cape.

The subject of the letter indicate that it is a Basic Assessment Process where it should actually be Scoping & EIA
Process. Also refer to the original acknowledgement attached.

Also take note the spelling for Weskusfleur in the subject line.

Kind regards,

Marinus Boon
Environmental Professional

Lidwala Consulting Engineers
P.O. Box 32497
Waverley, Pretoria, 0135

Tel: 0861 LIDWALA / 0861 543 9252
Fax: 086 500 5574
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Lidwala Consulting Engineers (SA) (Pty) Ltd email Disclaimer and confidentiality note
This e-mail, its attachments and any rights attaching hereto are, unless the content clearly indicates otherwise, the property of
Lidwala Consulting Engineers (SA) (Pty) Ltd and its subsidiaries. It is confidential, private and intended for only the addressee.
Should you not be the addressee and receive this e-mail by mistake, kindly notify the sender, and delete this e-mail immediately.
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those of Lidwala Consulting Engineers (SA) (Pty) Ltd.
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